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We hope all MLS members 
have a wonderful festive 
season this year, and we 
hope many will be giving 
magic lantern shows - don't 
forget to send us pictures 
and information that we can 
feature in the next issue of 
TML. You will find a few 
more seasonal items in this 
issue. This slide has no 
visible information about it 
- but is a heartfelt message!

DIARY DATES
Please take these dates as a guide only
2023
21 January

Magic Lantern Society AGM
Musical Museum, Brentford, London

22 April
Spring Meeting of the Magic Lantern Society
Swedenborg Hall, London

22 July
Summer Meeting of the Magic Lantern Society
Millennium Hall, Lacey Green, Buckinghamshire 

14 October
Autumn Meeting of the Magic Lantern Society
Birmingham and Midland Institute, Birmingham

ADVERTISING A SHOW
Lindsay Lambert has sent this unusual 
illustration for an advertisement in The 
Youth's Companion (date unknown), an 
American children's magazine that was 
published in Boston from 1827.

Lindsay comments: "an interesting 
change from the usual sort showing 
somebody with a lantern!"

Chronology of the 
nirth of Cinema 
1833-1896

NEW MEMBERS
Roderick Bell Oslo, Norway
Joan Banach New York, USA
Louise Beere Halifax, UK
Brian Gooderham Ipswich, UK
Daniel Jackson Stanford, California, USA
Jo Jones Tunbridge Wells, UK
OrnatLev-Er KohavYair, Israel
Celine Ruivo Brussels, Belgium
Guy Young Canterbury, UK

NEW BOOK
FROM DEAC ROSSELL
Chronology of the Birth of Cinema 1833- 
1896 by MLS member Deac Rossell was 
published in October. Starting on 20 January 
1833 it follows the international 
development of moving pictures, date by 
date, with devices such as the 
phenakistiscope (on the cover) appearing in 
the early pages. Each development is well 
illustrated - by photographs of the inventor, 
diagrams of the devices and other related

ANNET DULLER
We are very sad to report the news that long-time 
member and hugely respected lanternist and collector 
Annet Duller passed away on 10 November. Many of 
us were delighted to catch up with Annet at the 
Birmingham meeting in April but had no idea it would 
be her last. We will have an obituary in the next TML.

ephemera. The book is published by John Libbey Publishing, New Barnet, UK, and 
distributed by Indiana University Press (ISBN 086196716 2).

KEEPING YOUR PAPERS IN ORDER
MLS Committee member Martin Gilbert tells us: "I've 
just purchased for myself a document folder so I can 
keep all the Committee paperwork separately. It's 
made from olive wood and inlaid with other exotic 
woods. It probably dates from around 1860/1870. I'm 
just waiting for it to arrive now!"

Now that's what you call doing it in style. We look 
forward to seeing the folder at the next MLS 
Committee meeting.

COMING UP AT THE AGM...
Lester Smith is working on an exciting programme for the AGM in January (see 'Dates'). 
One item is a talk by Andy Cook on his stunning lithophanes. Here are two examples to 
whet the appetite - don't miss it!
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